
 

Lowell Public Schools, Early Childhood Department is  recruiting 

for 2021 -22 school year  

is a nation home 
visiting program focus on serving  children 18 months to 4 years in their home 
to promote  language and literacy  

The Lowell Public Schools offers twice-weekly home visits to   
young children and parents who live in Lowell. Each week a Home  Visitor will come to your 
home for 30 minutes and bring an   
educational book or toy that is yours to keep. During the visit we  talk about the importance of 
reading and playing with your child.   

For more information please contact the:  

Lowell Public Schools  
Early Childhood Department  
21 Carter Ave  
Lowell, MA 01852  
(978) 674-2065  
 
Use the link to apply: https://forms.gle/9b1dWWVSPRotMHdz9 or complete the bottom of this page. 

Parent Name:________________________________________________________ Address: 

_____________________________________________________________ Home Phone# _____________________ 

Cell#________________________ Child’s Name: _______________________________________________________ Date of 

Birth: ______________________ Age:________________________  

Language Spoken at Home: ______________________________________ 

 

https://forms.gle/9b1dWWVSPRotMHdz9

